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ATTENION: Built and Natural Environment Committee

My name is Mike White. I have had the opportunity to examine the house located at764 Waterloo St. I am involved in

several restoration proJects in the Old North area as well as my own, In my opinion, I feel the house is recoverable. It is
suffering from neglect, however, I feel that it can be restored. The foundation of the house is sound, other than

southwðst corner of the residence. This area is damaged due to water damage that was caused by the lack of

downspouts on the home. Inside of the residence most of the old trim, baseboards, doors and hardware are still intact.

If I could be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me via this e-mail address.

jbunn
Text Box




